
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
Invitation to KrisEnergy’s Investor Forum 
 

Singapore, 31 July 2018 – The management of KrisEnergy Ltd. (“KrisEnergy” or “the Company”) 

would like to invite investors of KrisEnergy’s securities to a presentation on 15 August 2018 

following the release of financial results for the second-quarter and first-half period ended 30 June 

2018.  

Senior members of management will present an overview of the financial results, the Company’s 

strategy and an update of operational activities. The presentation will be available on SGXNET and 

on KrisEnergy’s website (www.krisenergy.com).  

Details of the presentation are as follows:  

Date :  15 August 2018 

Time :  10:15 am – Registration 

10:30 am – 12:00 pm – Presentation and Q&A 

Room : Paprika Room, Level 5 

Address :  Novotel Singapore Clarke Quay, 177A River Valley Road, Singapore 179031 

Tea and coffee will be available. Please note that this is an informal event and therefore no 

resolutions will be considered.  

Kindly register your attendance to krisenergy@krisenergy.com by 10 August 2018. 
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